
Dear colleagues, 

I hope my email finds you well. 

 

This year the Higher school of security and economics (HSSE) is 

celebrating its 20th anniver-sary, hence we would like to kindly invite 

representatives of your university to an Internation-al Training & 

Teaching Week, which will be held at HSSE from 8th until 12th of June 

2023 (08.06. - 12.06.2023. 

 

Our Erasmus International Week targets both academic and administrative 

staff members from HSSE’s partner universities interested in knowing 

more about us, as well as exploring the challenges and opportunities of 

the Erasmus Programme and the process of internationaliza-tion in the 

field of higher education in Europe and worldwide. 

 

During the time spent together we will discuss various means and 

approaches to the process of internationalization of higher-education 

institutions, problems, challenges and more. Shar-ing good practices is 

always welcome and even recommended. 

 

If you are interested in joining us, please let us know until 31.05.2023 

as latest date. 

Please, share this invitation with your colleagues and academics that 

could be interested. 

 

Looking forward to hearing from you! 

 

 

-- 

Best regards 

 

-- 

 

Boris Zarkov 

Erasmus Coordinator, Erasmus+ office 

BGPLOVDIV10 

Higher School of Security and Economics – Plovdiv Address:13, Kuklensko 

Shose, Blvd. 

4004 Plovdiv, Bulgaria 

Tel.: +359 88 239 2745 

email: erasmus@vusi.bg, info@vusi.bg 

website: https://www.vusi.bg 
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